
 

 

ELECTRONIC MONITORING PRODUCTS AND SERVICES 

(OFFENDER) 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 

LEAD BY THE STATE OF CONNECTICUT AND NASPO VALUE POINT 
MASTER AGREEMENTS 

 

 

The State of Connecticut, in partnership with NASPO Value Point, has released a Request for 
Proposal (RFP) for the purchase of Offender Electronic Monitoring Products and Services.  
Oklahoma is posting the RFP as notice to Oklahoma vendors which may be interested.  This is 
referenced in Oklahoma as SW0173. 

Oklahoma will be reviewing the final awards to determine if participating addendums will be 
issued to join this contract award. 

 

The Solicitation is now available to download online at: https://webprocure.perfect.com/wp-
web-public/#/bidboard/bid/85946?customerid=51 

 

 

 

 

Lisa Bradley, CPO II 

405-522-4480 

Lisa.bradley@omes.ok.gov  
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